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Newsletter  
Welcome Back!  
 We would like to welcome back families to what is always the busiest 
term of the year: TERM 4! We are sure it is going to fly by and by the 
time we know it; it will be school holidays once again. OSHC this term 
has had three fantastic, new additions to our staff team; Sophie, Ben 
and Lauren. Please make them feel welcome if you see them around.  

Reminders:  
 Parents are not to park on school grounds. This includes 

ALL car parks! Please park on the road and use the path to get 
to OSHC. Gates may begin being closed.  
 

 We are an allergy aware service. We have children that attend 
our service with severe nut and egg allergies. Help us raise 
awareness to keep children safe and BE A MATE!  
 

 If your child have any medication, please give it to one of the OSHC 
staff with the relevant information and action plans. Do not leave 
medication in children's bags and make sure it’s on your enrolment.  
 

 Please let us know if your child is participating in After School Sports 
and then attending OSHC so we know where all children are. 

 

 Also, a reminder to be Sun Smart and if possible. With the 
summer sun out we request you put a spare hat in your 
child’s bag for outdoor OSHC play. If your child does not 
have a hat the will be required to stay inside and will not be 
able to come on excursions during Vacation Care (no caps) 
 

 

   

 
 

 

 ALL THINGS 
BOOKINGS 
 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Vacation Care Booking were 

open and bookings can be 

made through My Family 

Lounge 

2020 Permanent booking 

request are available for all 

interested families for 

remaining spaces. 

Please check School Stream 

for more information. 

Don’t want to download the 

app of school stream? You 

can head to OSHC on the 

Magill School website and 

look at the web browser 

version. But you won’t get 

notifications! 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO LET 
US KNOW IF YOUR CHILD 

WILL BE ABSENT FROM ANY 
EXISTING BOOKING. 

 

Contact:  
Email: OSHC@magillschool.net 

Phone: 8332 5762 

Please call outside busy periods:  

(8:15-9:00am & 2:45-3:45pm) 

 



 
 

 

 

 

My Family 
Lounge  

  

 

 

 

The staff team this term will be cohesively working together to provide you with information regarding your child and 

their time at OSHC. Throughout the past year we have been trialing different observation processes and have now 

been able to finalise what we call a learning story. Staff members have taken on the responsibility to record 

observations where we believe learning outcomes have been achieved. As an extension of this, we will be relating our 

observations to thhe five learning outcomes from my time our place. These are: children have a strong sense of identity, 

children are connected with and contribute to their world, children have a strong sense of well-being, children are 

confident and involved learners and children are effective communicators. Our aim for these observations is not only to 

keep you in the loop but to also devise ways we can extend their learning through planned activities during the term. 

Furthermore, we will focus on taking pictures of your child and the relevant learning story so that we can send this to 

you sometime during the term. Please note these images are for your purposes only and will not be shared unless 

granted permission. If you have any further questions relating this process feel free to communicate with one of the 

staff members. 

 

Children’s 
Learning Story 
OSHC Planning Cycle  

 

Term 4’s Summer 
Recipe  
Caprese Salad   

 

This term our focus for cooking will be summer recipes, 

with a strong focus on some fresh salads. One you can 

never go wrong with, is the Italian influenced caprese 

salad. It’s basically like eating a margarita pizza.  

  

 Bocconcini  

 Fresh Basil  

 Tomato  

 Balsamic vinegar/olive oil  

 Salt and pepper to taste  

CVCVV 


